
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE SURVEYS MENTIONED IN THIS CIRCULAR  

ONLY APPLY TO LEGAL ASSISTANTS AND PUPILS IN CHAMBERS. 

 

Circular No 186/2020  

Dated 16 June 2020 

 

To Members of the Malaysian Bar and pupils in chambers 

 

SURVEY | Impact of the MCO on Legal Assistants and Pupils in Chambers 

(Deadline: 30 June)  

 

Following our initial survey for law firm owners in Circular No 094/2020 and Circular No 

107/2020 dated 10 and 15 Apr 2020, respectively, we now aim to collate information from 

legal assistants and pupils in chambers.   

 

We have prepared two surveys — one for legal assistants, and the other for pupils — with the 

objective of understanding their concerns, and improving the well-being of our Members and 

pupils, who are facing an unprecedented time in relation to the COVID-19 situation. 

 

Please click here to access the survey for legal assistants, and here to access the survey for 

pupils in chambers. 

 

Please bear in mind that it is very important that Members who are legal assistants, and 

pupils, participate in these surveys.  The Bar Council needs your assistance so that we may 

better serve you. 

 

Kindly take note that the deadline to complete the survey is 5:00 pm, 30 June 2020 

(Tuesday). 

 

Thank you. 

 

A G Kalidas 

Secretary 

Malaysian Bar 
 

https://www.malaysianbar.org.my/document/members/circulars/2020---2024/2020&rid=39164
https://www.malaysianbar.org.my/document/members/circulars/2020---2024/2020&rid=39233
https://www.malaysianbar.org.my/document/members/circulars/2020---2024/2020&rid=39233
https://forms.gle/CeCjr9ns752fR1e77
https://forms.gle/kFGTttsgsbXFj5E97

